
From: CSUSB COVID-19 <covid-19@csusb.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 at 12:42 PM 
To: colleagues@groups.csusb.edu, students@coyote.csusb.edu 
Subject: Spring Term Mask and Booster Reminder 
 
Campus Community: 

The Repopulation Task Force continues to monitor the rates of COVID infection in our community and 
on our campus, and things are looking good! In San Bernardino and Riverside counties, the seven-day 
average number of new cases is 3.2/100k residents, and the seven-day test positivity rate in the two 
counties is 1.9%. On campus we have had two positive tests in the last 30 days of testing. We appreciate 
the efforts of every member of our campus community, which has slowed the spread of COVID-19.      
 
The California Department of Public Health continues to encourage everyone who is eligible to obtain 
their COVID vaccination and to get boosted. Vaccination and booster appointments can be made at the 
on-campus testing center at https://csusb.veritastesting.com.  
 
As a reminder, our current policy requires all members of the university community, regardless of 

vaccination status, to wear face coverings while indoors on campus unless:  

• Working alone in a room or vehicle 
• Actively eating or drinking   
• Have received an accommodation from Human Resources (for faculty/staff) or Services 
to Students with Disabilities (for students)  

 
Additional information regarding the campus COVID-19 safety requirements can be found on the 
university’s Return of the Pack website. Working together we can continue to ensure a safe and healthy 
spring term. 
 

This message from COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU serves as the official notification to the univer 
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